
 

Preliminary Round Report 

 
The Sports Association and the Students’ Basketball Club, HKUSTSU, successfully co-organized and conducted the 2014-15 HKUST 
Intramural Basketball Competition Preliminary Round. The competition saw 17 teams compete in 28 matches for this round. Matches 
were held in the S. H. Ho Sports Hall on Mondays and Thursdays from 22 September to 20 November 2014. 
 
All the referees and student officials were trained before the competition to ensure a safe and smooth operation of the competition.  
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preliminary Round Results: 

                      

 



 

 

All teams will compete in the Final Round starting from 12 February 2015 (Thurs).  

Final Round Fixtures: 

 

All are welcome to support the teams at the Final Round matches! 

 

2014-15 HKUST Intramural Basketball Competition Organizing Committee 
23 January 2015 
                              


